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All of us at Mynett are excited to continue helping you make music.

Sincerely,

Brad Shaw
General Manager
Mynett Music

If you're feeling sick, we ask that you consider coming back at a later time, or you can 
take advantage of our curbside pickup. Call a sales consultant to complete your order 
and we can arrange a curbside pickup during store hours.

Following Indiana's state mandate, masks are required while visiting our 
store. We are adhering to all state-defined restrictions and exceptions. 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. Please help yourself 
to a complimentary mask!

July 27, 2020

Mynett is following Governor Holcomb’s Back on Track Indiana plan. A few of our new health and safety 
precautions include:

 • Frequent and Repeated Cleaning — We’ve stepped up our cleaning and sanitizing efforts 
  and will continue to make them our top priorities.

 • Instrument Cleaning — Instrument sanitization is our top priority. Every instrument that 
    is returned to Mynett is cleaned thoroughly and mouthpieces are sanitized or replaced. 

 • Social Distancing — We’re asking all customers to practice safe social distancing by 
  staying six feet apart.

 • Sanitation Stations — We’ve placed sanitation stations throughout the store and are 
  asking customers to use hand sanitizer and to let their hands dry before handling 
  instruments or accessories.

 • Crowd Control — We will be monitoring occupancy levels and will make adjustments 
    as needed.

 • Contactless Interaction — We’d love to shake your hand, but we’ll settle for a smile.


